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PROJECT: Pavement Maintenance at Various Sites   OWNER: Clovis Unified School District 

ENGINEER: Blair, Church & Flynn BID NO:  2984 

 
Attention: Jenn Felix BCF PROJECT NO. 222-0431 

 Tanairy Barrera 

It will be the responsibility of the General Contractor to submit the information contained in this addendum to 

all its subcontractors and suppliers.  Acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the space provided on the Bid 

Form.  Failure to do so may subject Bidder to disqualification. The following additions, deletions, and revisions 

to the Drawings and Project Manual are hereby made and do become a part of these Contract Documents. 
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ADDITIONAL PROJECT INFORMATION 

Bid Opening Date 

 The bid opening has been revised to 4/15/24 at 2:00 pm 

Bidder Questions 

Q1: Addendum No. 01 includes the Geotechnical Reports for each site. Therein, the recommended 

Asphalt and Base Rock thicknesses are shown for each. The recommendations do not match all of the 

thicknesses shown in the details for each site. Are we to provide a bid for installing the Asphalt and Base 

Rock in the thicknesses shown in the details for each site or those shown as recommendations in the 

Geotechnical Report? 

A1: Bidders shall bid the pavement sections based on the details shown for each site, not the pavement 

recommendations shown in the Geotech reports. The pavement sections shown in the details consider 

the proposed use and existing conditions in addition to the Geotech recommendations. 

Q2: The Geotechnical Reports show the existing Asphalt and Base Rock sections in their core data. The 

reports do not state that NEW Base Rock will be required, simply that it shall be moisture conditioned and 

compacted per the Geotechnical requirements. Please see excerpt below: 

“Prior to paving, the subgrade should be prepared with at least the upper 12 inches of subgrade 

soils compacted to a minimum of 95% relative compaction. All aggregate base (AB) courses 

should be moisture conditioned to within 2% of optimum moisture content and compacted to a 

minimum of 95% relative compaction. The AC mix design(s) and installation requirements should 

be specified by the Project Civil Engineer.” 

Are bidders to assume we have the option to reuse the existing Base Rock on each site or are we to 

assume that we are to provide NEW Base Rock for each site? 

A2: Bidders shall assume they have the option to reuse the existing base rock on each site.   


